
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
366TH CIVIL ENGINEER SQUADRON (ACC) 
MOUNTAIN HOME AIR FORCE BASE IDAHO 

04 October 2024 
 

 
MEMORANDUM FOR  IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
 
FROM:  366 CEIE/CES 
         1100 Liberator St. 
    MHAFB, ID 83648 
     
SUBJECT:  Lead Service Line Replacement Plan – Mountain Home Air Force Base, PWSID# 
ID4200054 
 
1.  An inventory of all Service Lines was completed at Mountain Home AFB, ID, PWSID# 
ID4200054 from 30 October 2023 to 4 October 2024. This inventory was conducted using 
existing water system information, construction date of lines, visual inspection of lines, and 
interviews with the installation personnel to determine each service line classification per the 
EPA Lead and Copper Rule Revision. The Corps of Engineers – Omaha District, CENWO, 
utilized this information to provide the attached Inventory Spreadsheet, specific to Idaho, with a 
high level of confidence that the information is accurate. 
 
2.  The inventory of PWS ID4200054 identified a total of 1053 Service Lines within the system. 
All lines were identified as non-lead with material type listed within the spreadsheet. This was 
verified through service line material, construction date, replacement information, visual 
inspection, and interviews with the system primary contract. 
 
3.  Due to all lines being known as non-lead, there is no requirement for a Lead Service Line 
Replacement Plan (LSLRP) at Mountain Home AFB, ID. 
 
4.  Point of Contact for this memorandum is the undersigned at katie.gomez.1@us.af.mil. 
 
 
 
 

   KATIE L. GOMEZ, GS-12, DAF 
   MHAFB Water Quality Manager 
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